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NIAGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/300 ERIE BOULEVARDWEST, SYRACUSE, N.Y, 13202/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511
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Eldon J. Brunner, Chief
Projects Branch Pl
Division of Resident and Project Inspection
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1

Docket No. 50-410

Dear Mr. Brunner:

Your Inspection Report No. 50-410/81-10 dated September 24, 1981 requested

Niagara Mohawk to address a potential program weakness regarding the timely
review of Nonconformance and Disposition Reports (NSD's) for potential
reportability in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e). Since this item is still
under revi ew by Niagara Mohawk, the requested information will be provided by

November 30, 1981.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

Richard C. Clancy
Senior Vice President
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